Inclusive support group in Gateshead – 
opinions needed!


Local parent and Autism Hub member Michelle Alexander is looking to set up an inclusive play group in the east of Gateshead, to cover Pelaw, Bill Quay, Heworth, Wardley, Leam Lane, Felling and beyond. 

The intention is that the group will be inclusive for all ages and abilities. There may be two groups if there is sufficient interest, one of which would have a quieter and calmer environment for those who struggle with the sensory elements of busier settings.

If you’re interested, please email Michelle at the email address below.

Thank you!

Jmkbmichelle@yahoo.co.uk

